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Westinghouse Electric Corporation
Nuclear Fuel Division
ATTN: Mr. W. M. Jacobi
General Manager
P. 0. Box 355
Pittsburgh, PA 15230

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of September 23, 1982, in response to our
letter dated September 2, 1982. We have no further questions at this
time and will review your corrective actions and preventive measures
during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

“Origiral Signed Ly
U. POTAPQVS?

Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch

bec:

NRC: POR
JTCollins
EHJohnson
RLBangart
JAMarshall
WMMcNei 1]

RIV , | s
CI:RaCP SC: R&CPS BC: VPBy, ¢ AD:\aTP D:ES ‘UM
WMMcNeill/rf  IBarnes UPotapovs RLBangart EHJohnsen
10/15/82 10{55482 1045 /82 10/ /82 10/%0 /82

v ’-l‘:’

PDr



